
AFFILIATIONS CHAIR REPORT    
SPRING 2014 
 
 
     The affiliation process started on Jan 7th and so far 4 of the regions have sent in all 
of their paperwork.  The paperwork and checks are due to the RVPs on April 1st and the 
RVPs have until April 15th to send everything to me. 
 
   There has been a BIG problem this year with several RVPs not reading their 
emails, following instructions, communicating, or sending the paperwork to their affiliates.  
I have tried sending emails to them and following up with phone calls, but with no 
success.  I am at a loss at what to do to get the RVPs to respond or to do their jobs. 
  
 
Respectfully submitted 
  Susan Boyce 
    Affiliations Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


